
 

Date: 24-09-2020 

NOTICE  
For PG Students Regarding Final Examination  

 

All the 4th Semester students of PG courses are asked to pay their exam fees 

along with any other dues (as specifically mentioned in the website link: 

“Know Your Fees”) through online mode within 04 pm, 01.10.2020 by clicking 

“ Online fees payment PG” button in our college website: 

www.bajkulcollege.org. They are to follow the instruction for payment of fees 

step by step until the final payment receipt is generated. They are also advised 

to take a printout of the same receipt for future submission to obtain the 

final mark sheet.  Payment of the students will indicate that they have filled in 

the exam form, agreeing to sit for the final examination 2020 under the COVID-

19 pandemic circumstances.  

They are also intimated that the final examination through online mode will 

commence on and from 08.10.2020. Other exam-related informations like 

exam-schedule, procedures etc. will be provided at proper times in our college 

website: www.bajkulcollege.org 

                                                                                                                                
                                                                                            Sd/- Dr. P. K. Dandapath 
                                                                                                  Teacher-in-charge 

 


